
Extra Curricular Activities 
 

We hope to be able to resume some of the extra 
curricular clubs, that we enjoy here at Ashley, 
over the coming months.  
 
Mrs Jewitt and Mr Bell have resumed their STEM 
club with some of the Year 6 children this week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
They have been designing vehicles, ready to make 
them move in the next session!  

Dates For Your Diary 
 
 
 
Bank Holiday - Monday 3rd May 
 
 
Break up for May half term - Thursday 27th May 
 

(Friday 28th May is a staff INSET Day) 
 

Return to school - Monday 7th June 
 
 
Break up for the Summer - Friday 23rd July  
 
Return to school - Monday 6th September 

Ashley Chronicle  30th April, 2021 

Supporting Everyone at Ashley Primary and in                          
the Local Community 

Thank you to everyone who has continued to support 
the school, by following the one way system at the 
start and end of the school day.                                                   
We would also ask adults to wear a mask at the busy 
times, particularly at the end of the day, when you 
are collecting your children. You would be                             
protecting yourself and others if you do so.  

Thankfully, we have not had any positive tests since                         
before the Easter holidays. Let’s hope this is the 
start of a return to more normal times.  

You must inform school straight away if your child 
is being tested and inform us of the result as soon 
as possible. If the result comes back out of school 
hours, email Mrs Todd at  

dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk      

Please remember to keep your child at home until 
their test result has been returned.  

We thank you all for your support at this                         
challenging time.  

Leaving the School Premises 
 

As we continue to follow the one way system at 
the beginning and end of the school day, can                        
parents/carers please ensure that children are 
supervised as they leave the school premises.  
 
There have been a number of instances where 
children and toddlers are walking well ahead of 
their parents and they can easily get lost either 
in the yard or once outside of the school gate. 
Please keep hold of their hands so that you know 
where they are. 
 
Thank you. 
 


